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Sirs: 
  
During the hearing at Cornwallthere was discussion of the water runn off. There were unanswered 
questions of hoe much and the impacton neighboring  properties. 
  
A statement was madeindicating that a "D&M" would address these issues. 
  
I suggest that the document the"Finding of Fact" document should have some language clearly asking 
that the D&M has addressed the impact of run off and be correctly designed. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Frederic I. Thaler 


